
Announcements for Friday, December 14, 2018 

- Seniors- Don’t forget to check the blue binder at the Guidance desk to verify the spelling of 

your name for your diploma. This must be completed before Winter Break. 

- Tonight at midnight is the deadline to order a yearbook. Go to the yearbook webpage. If you 

have any questions about whether or not you have ordered, you need to communicate with 

Ms. Irwin by lunchtime today. Extra books are not ordered. 

- If you auditioned for the spring play, the callback list is posted outside room 222. If your name 

is on the list, please meet in the auditorium today at 4:00pm. Expect to attend the callbacks 

until 6:00 pm at the latest. 

- Medical Club meeting on Monday at 8:25 in the small café.  You will get your t-shirts for your 

picture on Wednesday, December 19th at 8:25 on the steps of the auditorium. 

- Students going on the chorus trip to New York need to attend an important meeting after 

school today.  We will be handing out the music for the Carnegie Hall performance, and voting 

on the Broadway show we will attend.   

- All modified students must see Mrs. Hastings in the 9th grade building to pick up a new ID 

anytime this week.  You must show this new ID in order to leave campus effective January 7, 

2019. 

- Don’t forget about the basketball game tonight to recognize 4 year old Mason Strums who 

passed away from meningitis. Please help us honor Mason by wearing superhero shirts and 

anyone who brings a superhero toy or $5 donation to the game will receive a voucher for a free 

drink and hotdog. All donations will go towards children who are less fortunate. 

- Spread the holiday cheer and help the Spanish Club’s Toy Drive by donating a new and 

unwrapped toy to Ms. Echt's room. The toy must not be of violent nature. Deadline to donate 

is next Tuesday. See flyers around the school for details. 

 

  

 

 


